
 
NEWS FROM THE OFFICE OF 

ADAM J. BELLO 
MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 

 

For Immediate Release  
July 3, 2025 

 

STATEMENT FROM MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

ADAM BELLO ON TODAY’S PASSAGE OF FEDERAL BUDGET BILL 
 

“The consequences of today’s Congressional passage of the federal budget bill 

will be devastating to Monroe County, New York State, and the rest of the 

nation.  Extending tax cuts for the wealthy on the backs of working people by 

cutting Medicaid and food assistance will damage the health and well-being of 

our families, and the resulting federal deficit increase will jeopardize our children 

and grandchildren’s financial future. Despite the upheaval this disastrous 

legislation will cause, I am committed to working with our government, business 

and community partners to find ways to support the Monroe County residents 

who will feel the direct impact.”  
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Media inquiries: 
 

Steve Barz, Director of Communications  

stevebarz@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

  

Molly Clifford, Deputy Director 

mollyclifford@MonroeCounty.gov  

(585) 233-3699

 

mailto:stevebarz@MonroeCounty.gov
mailto:mollyclifford@MonroeCounty.gov

